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To whom this may concern,

I am writting on behalf of Wallacia pablic school's SRC and P & C comities,

We are a small community with at the moment 67 students in our school the P&C  have
 approached the SRC students who have come back to us for their future and of their
 families we don't have any sort of sporting facilities in our area they have to travel, If their
 parents do not drive tge public transport is not great out this was or If their family's busy
 they are not able to access any where for them to be proud of in their area no where big
 enough to go kick a ball or play a game of cricket no where to get together as a school
 friend and socialise. 
They would like to see one of three sporting facilities be taken into consideration for their
 future and of the up coming children of the area and its surrounds, somewhere for them to
 be greatful and proud of.
Some where they can call their home team of Wallacia
1, cricket
2. Soccer
3. Ten pin bowling.

As P&C President and a mother of 6 children it would be great if there would be some
 where for the children to go and play rather than having to drive 20-30 minutes to go to a
 location where it is possible and then home again.
A facility that could be used all year round for a range of ages, somewhere the whole
 family can get together and enjoy their time spent with each other.

Kind regards
Jonmarie Gray 




